
 

 

 

1. Three pupils from each group (Year 1 – 5) will make up the 

School Parliament. Three pupils from Year 6 will be 

appointed as Head Students and will lead the Parliament.  

2. Meetings will be held once a week on Tuesdays at 14:45 in 

4P.  

3. Members of Parliament are expected to hold a clinic at 

lunchtime at least once a month on a rotation to allow 

pupils express their concerns and feedback. This will take 

place in The House of Byrds.  

4. Members of Parliament are expected to feedback any 

information from their meetings to their year groups in a 

timely manner. 

5. Members of Parliament will be responsible for visitor tours 

and may be asked to participate in external interviews or 

meetings.  

6. Members of Parliament will be responsible for reading over 

applications for other school leaders, deliberating over the 

applications and appointing pupils to the roles. These roles 

include: 

- Reading Leaders 

- S.T.E.M. Leaders 

- Sports Leaders 

- Lunchtime Leaders 

- Eco-leaders  

- Art Leaders 

- Travel Ambassadors 

 

7. Each Member of Parliament is expected to participate in a 

school improvement project – either one that was proposed 

in their manifesto or one voted on at the School Parliament 

meetings.  

8. Members of Parliament are expected to follow the WBPA 

Guiding Powers and serve as role models for all pupils in the 

school community.  

Our School Parliament will be successful if: 

- Every member is committed to their role 

- We work together, collaborate and cooperate 

- We are open to discussion and debate 

- We strive towards school improvement 

- We follow and role model the Guiding Powers 
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